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Community Notification



The City of Olathe, Kansas in accordance with National Flood Insurance Program regulation 65.7(b)(1), hereby gives intent to revise the flood hazard information, generally located between Northgate Street and just south of Santa Fe Street. Specifically, the floodway will be revised along Mill Creek from a point 110 feet east of Northgate Street to a point 40 feet south of Santa Fe Street. As a result of the revision, the floodway shall widen and/or narrow, the 1-percent-annual-chance shall increase and/or decrease, and the 1-percent-annual-chance-floodplain will widen and/or narrow within the area of revision. 
Maps and detailed analysis of the floodway revision can be reviewed at the City of Olathe offices at 1385 South Robinson at the Public Works Department.  Interested persons may call Chad Jones, P.E. at 913-971-9066 for additional information from 8 am to 5 pm Monday through Friday. 
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